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Celebrating Our Cultures
Along with our PTSA, El Rancho Charter recently celebrated 

International Food Day in early February.
International Food Day is a wonderful festival where 

our students and parents can honor the variety of cultures 
represented by the El Rancho student body. At this event, we had 
many parent and student volunteers bring their favorite ethnic 
dish in bite-size pieces for the student body to sample.  

The students participated through their physical education 
classes, and the event was held in our cafeteria. The cafeteria 

was decorated with flags and other items from various countries, while music 
from these different countries also played in the background.

It was a day filled with wonderful sights, sounds, and scents, and a great way 
to celebrate all of the wonderful cultures in our community. Kelley Sparacino, 
Kathy Watson, and the PTSA did a fantastic job in running the event. We would 
also like to thank our P.E. department for their understanding and flexibility.
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